
 
 

 
NOTICES FOR ALL PARENTS 

Week Ending 23rd February 2024 
 

 
Safety of Children 

We recently discussed the importance of safety during pickup time with the children, emphasizing 

the need for visual contact between parent/carer and child when leaving the school grounds. 

We hope this message can be reinforced at home and thank you for your support. 

 

Volunteer Information Meetings  

We will be holding meetings on Thursday 14th March at 2:30pm and Friday 26th April at 9:15 am.  

We would like every volunteer to attend one of the meetings if you have not already done so. If you 

are thinking about volunteering and want to know more, please feel free to come along, too. Please 

complete the online form to advise us of your attendance. 

 

Family Links – The Nurturing Programme  

Please click here for details of The Nurturing Programme, a 10-week programme helping parents 

and carers get the best out of family life. There is a strong focus on emotional and mental wellbeing 

as well as positive behaviour strategies and relationship skills.  

 

 

 
NOTICES FOR NURSERY PARENTS 

 

 
Spare Clothes 
We are running very low on spare underpants and socks. If you are able to donate any of these, 
they would be gratefully received.  Many thanks. 
 

  
NOTICES FOR RECEPTION PARENTS 

 

 

NHS Child Health Assessments - Reception Height, Weight and Vision Screening Consent  

The Surrey School Nursing Team will be in school on Tuesday 7th March, Wednesday 6th March 

and Thursday 7th March 2024. Parents should complete the online e-consent. If you do not wish to 

your child to take part you will still need to still complete the e-consent form as children will be 

assessed unless parents have recorded a definitive ‘No’. 

 

Trip to Bocketts Farm 

Next half term we will be learning about the world around us. To support this learning, we have 

arranged for the children to visit Bocketts Farm on Tuesday 14th May and will require parent/carer 

volunteers to join us. Following good practice, a parent/carer will not have their own child to 

supervise within the class groups but will stay in their child's class. If you would be willing to 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=69_mrBWLSES9AqSRdkyQoHqFP_p2E3tJoepWOr0zIBJUODhJRUlQTlpXVkw4WUJQRkswWDVMNUpSNCQlQCN0PWcu
https://www.holmesdale.surrey.sch.uk/_site/data/files/useful-links/00FB4F04430F10C62BC0DCB26249C0B0.pdf
https://www.holmesdale.surrey.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=422&type=pdf


 

accompany the children on our visit to Bocketts Farm, then please complete the online form by 

Friday 8th March. All volunteers will need to be DBS checked and have attended a Volunteer 

Information Meeting. (For dates of the next meetings, please see Volunteer Information 

Meetings above.)  Information on how to apply for a DBS will be provided to you.   

 

A separate letter to all parents with details of the trip will be sent home in due course. 

 

Maths Games 

Ducks will have their fortnightly turn with the maths games. Please feel free to change games until 

Wednesday 6th March, all being returned on Thursday 7th March.    

 

We are collecting: 

• Junk modelling. (Junk modelling is very popular with our children and our stocks are very 

low!) Please remember not to include anything that has contained nuts/sesame seed 

products. 
 

 
NOTICES FOR YEAR ONE PARENTS 

 

 

Spare Clothes 

We are running very low on spare underpants and socks. If you are able to donate any of these, 

they would be gratefully received.  Many thanks. 

 

Year 1 Trip to Leeds Castle 

Please remember to provide your consent, lunch option and payment for your child to go on the 

trip by Friday 1st March, if you have not already done so. You will need to log in to your ScoPay 

account to do this. It is important to ensure that you have updated your ScoPay App to use the 

consent and lunch feature. Please contact the school office if you have problems accessing your 

account.  

 

If you do not wish your child to take part in this visit, please email the school office. 

 

  
NOTICES FOR YEAR TWO PARENTS 

 

 

Memory Object 

Next week in English we will be talking about memories and objects that help us remember certain 

events in our lives.  If possible, could your child please bring in a small object that reminds them of 

a special time e.g. an object from a holiday (shell, postcard, diary, keyring) a party, birthday (card, 

book, photo), family event, day out etc. Nothing too precious though, as we want to be able to 

handle these objects when we discuss them. 

Please can these be brought into school, clearly named, by Monday 26th February. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=69_mrBWLSES9AqSRdkyQoHqFP_p2E3tJoepWOr0zIBJUQ0xGTThSR0dHQklPVTFDSjExOUdVVVFZUyQlQCN0PWcu

